
COMMANDER, FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT 

HONOLULU , HAWAII 96850 


14 April 2006 

Dear Mr. Lawson, 

Thank you for volunteering to be the Webmaster for the 2006 Sea Services 
Women's Leadership Symposium. You expertly designed an outstanding SSWLS 
website that was instrumental in the success of the event. 

Thank you for your hard work to make the inaugural Sea Services 
Women's Leadership Symposium a success. It was an event that inspired and 
moti vated hundreds of people and provided a template for future diversity­
awareness and leadership symposiums. Great job! 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
C. D. WURSTER 


Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard 


Ervin B. Lawson, USCG 
Commander Cdt), 
Fourteenth Coast Guard District 
300 Ala Moana Boulevard 
Honolulu, HI 96850-4982 


